
1 
 

Grafton, NH Planning Board 

Sep 23, 2021 minutes 
 

Present: Angus Gorman (chair), Gary Whitney (secretary), Emelia Cushing, Sabrina Kirwan, , Thomas 

McGinty, (Selectboard ex-officio), Rich Angell (alternate), Paul Vogt, Russell Poitras, Maureen O’Reily, 
Catherine Mulholland, Brian Fellers, Sharon Clark, Nicole Faucci 
 
Meeting called to order at 7:25 pm. 
 
The Chair opened with a discussion on how to better conduct the meeting to assure a greater degree 
of order is maintained so as to help avoid recent incidents experienced in some previous meetings. 
Board members and members of the public provided input and the chair stated that while input from 
everyone was generally viewed as being advantageous and encouraged, he would reserve the right to 
suspend such privilidge when appropriate, as judged necessary, to maintain order and an atmosphere 
of civility and ensure the objectives of the meeting were met. 
 
Minutes 
 
The minutes of July 22, 2021 were unanimously approved. 
 
Correspondence: 
 
A recent copy of “NHMC Town and City” and “Supply Lines with the Source” were received. 
Additionally, information from the Selectboard concerning hiring and firing of employees was 
received. 
 
There were also three letters/e-mails pertaining to a recent disorderly incident that occurred at the 
July meeting. One, dated Aug 10, 2021, was from Sue Jukosky and two were from Brian Fellers. All 
were read publicly and discussed in relation to the incident referenced above and actions by the town 
taken subsequent to the incident. 
 
Business: 
 
A brief discussion was held on how to proceed with the current ongoing effort to revise the 
subdivision regulations. Questions from the public were addressed and it was decided that a review of 
sections 1 to 6 of the regulations would be done at the Oct meeting. 
 
Selectboard ex-officio report:  
  
No report 
 
 
Library Strategic Planning Committee 
 
A summary of the activities of said committee from its last three meetings was provided by Mr. 
Whitney, the Planning Board representative to this committee. Questions from the board were 
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addressed and there was a general consensus that the Planning Board preferred to continue its 
present approach to let the Strategic Planning Committee conclude the current planning process and 
receive further updates at the next Planning Board meeting. 
 
Public comment:  
 
None 
 
 
The board unanimously agreed to adjourn at 8:25 pm. 
 
Minutes taken and submitted by Gary Whitney, Secretary, Grafton Planning Board 
 
 


